
Technology Committee – October 3, 2022 

 

The Technology Committee met on October 3, 2022.  Mr. Hein updated the committee on equipment and 

software that the district purchased, staffing changes within the technology department, and gave an 

update on cybersecurity.  Some of the equipment that the District purchased were new Chromebooks for 

grades 3 through 6, ten (10)  new smart displays and four (4) interactive floor projectors.  Software 

purchases include Envisions Math for grades K-6, Dawns Sign for American Sign Language and ESGI 

Progress monitoring for kindergarten teachers.  The next Technology committee meeting will be held on 

November 7, 2022, at 3:30 p.m. in high school room 102. 

 

 

 

 


